
  

High Commission of India 

 Kuala Lumpur 

 

Amnesty Programme for Illegal Immigrants in Malaysia 

The Ministry of Home Affairs, Government of Malaysia has announced an 

Amnesty Programme called “Back For Good Programme”, from 1 August to 
31 December 2019, to provide an opportunity to immigrants, that have either 

overstayed in Malaysia or those staying in Malaysia without valid pass or 
permit, to return to their respective countries. The basic features of the 
programme are as follows: 

• The programme is coordinated by Immigration Department of Malaysia 
with no appointment of outside agents. 
 

• Foreigners should have valid travel documents i.e. 
Passport/Emergency Certificate. 

 

• Foreigners should have ticket to go back to their home countries 
within 7 days. 
 

• A compound payment of RM700 (Ringgit Seven Hundred only) to be 
paid. 

 

• Detailed information about the programme is available at 
https://www.imi.gov.my/images/fail_pengumuman/2019/7_Jul/faq-
eng.pdf . 

Indian nationals eligible to be covered under this programme can register 
with the various immigration offices listed in the link above. 

Those Indian nationals who do not possess valid travel documents may 

apply for Emergency Certificate (EC) at the outsourced agency of High 

Commission of India at M/s BLS International Limited, Level 4, Wisma 

Tancom, 326-328 Jalan Tuanku Abdul Rahman, 50100 Kuala Lumpur, 

[Telephone Nos. 03 26022474 and 03 26022476]. 

High Commission of India urges all Indian nationals, who have overstayed in 

Malaysia for whatever reasons to take advantage of this opportunity to return 

to India.  

 

HCI, Kuala Lumpur 

1 August 2019 
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